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Kari Hanselman

From: ARABIA Gabriel <Gabriel.Arabia@hydroone.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 9:24 AM
To: Greg Kirton
Subject: Municipality of East Ferris - 1063 Highway 94 - B-2023-16

Hello, 
  
We are in receipt of your Application for Consent, B-2023-16 dated July 4th, 2023. We have reviewed the documents 
concerning the noted Application and have no comments or concerns at this time. Our preliminary review considers 
issues affecting Hydro One’s 'High Voltage Facilities and Corridor Lands' only.  
  
For proposals affecting 'Low Voltage Distribution Facilities’  please consult your local area Distribution Supplier. 
  
To confirm if Hydro One is your local distributor please follow the following link: 
http://www.hydroone.com/StormCenter3/ 
  
Please select “ Search” and locate address in question by entering the address or by zooming in and out of the map 
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If Hydro One is your local area Distribution Supplier, please contact Customer Service at 1-888-664-9376 or e-mail 
CustomerCommunications@HydroOne.com to be connected to your Local Operations Centre 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  
  
Thank you, 
  

Dennis De Rango 
Specialized Services Team Lead, Real Estate Department 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Tel:          (905)946-6237 
 
Email:    Dennis.DeRango@HydroOne.com 
  
  
  


